
 
Amber, Ellie or Rosie? SCSO asks community to vote on Facebook to select bloodhound 
puppy’s name - 07/02/2012  
 

Will she be called “Amber,” “Ellie” or “Rosie?”  The community will decide the name o
f the Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) new bloodhound puppy this week through 
an online vote.  The public can now visit the SCSO Facebook page at  (www.facebook.co
m/seminolesheriff) and vote by “liking” their favorite of the three names.  The name 
with the most “likes” at 5 p.m. on Friday, July 6th will officially become the winnin
g name of SCSO’s newest four-legged deputy. 

 

The three names for the puppy were selected from 78 entries submitted by children at 
SCSO’s Police Athletic League (PAL) camp.  The finalists are: 

• Amber - chosen because of her color and she will be used during Amber Alerts
; 

• Ellie - chosen because it sounds like the letters "LE" which is short for la
w enforcement; and 

• Rosie - chosen because she'll have the nickname "Nosey Rosie.” 

 

The winning name will be announced on Friday, July 13th at 10:30 a.m. at a ceremony a
t PAL camp.  The media will be invited to attend the ceremony and meet the children w
ho submitted the three names. 

 

The female puppy is 3-months-old and was donated to SCSO by The Jimmy Ryce Center.  O
nce she completes her 18-24 month training program, she will replace 5-year-old blood
hound, Billee, who will retire and live at home with his handler.  Like Billee, the n
ew bloodhound will be used to track scent trails of missing children, seniors with Al
zheimer’s, and criminal suspects. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


